
Dear Glades Middle School Families, 

It is incredible to think that we are on the cusp of closing out what has certainly

been an unprecedented school year. I want to personally thank you for all of

your continued support in making sure our students remain on their path

towards academic excellence! As we look to close out our school year, please

be on the lookout for our virtual awards ceremony as well as our 8th-grade end-

of-the-year "car parade" in celebration of our students transitioning to high

school. I also want to highlight our Summer School: Reconnect Experience for

those families interested in having their children attend school for a face-to-

face, six-week academic and enrichment program. Registration information for

this program can be found on our website at glades.browardschools.com. The

Future Continues to Be Bright at Glades! I wish our students and families a

successful close to the school year and a safe summer!

Sincerely,

Mr. Ricardo Santana

Principal Glades Middle School

PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE 

THE GLADES GAZETTE
P R I D E . P A S S I O N . P U R P O S E

M a y  2 0 2 1I S S U E 3

T H E  O F F I C I A L  G L A D E S  M I D D L E  S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R I S S U E  3 / / M A Y  2 0 2 1

IMPORTANT
DATES 

5/26 - SAC Meeting
 
5/31 - No School

6/9 - Half Day - Last
Day of School!

6/30 - 4th Quarter
Report Cards  



ADMINSTRATION
RICARDO SANTANA - PRINCIPAL
Ricardo.Santana@browardschools.com
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Important Contacts

ERIC O'NEAL - 6TH GRADE
Eric.Oneal@browardschools.com

DANIELA FATOUT - 7TH GRADE
Daniela.Fatout@browardschools.com

SABRINA ELSINGER - 8TH GRADE
Sabrina.Elsinger@browardschools.com

GUIDANCE
DARLENE SANDERS - GUIDANCE
DIRECTOR/6TH GRADE
Darlene.Sanders@browardschools.com

LAKEYA AVANT - 7TH GRADE
Lakeya.Avant@browardschools.com

ARLEEN ABREU-PALACIO - 8TH GRADE
Arleen.Torres-
Abreu@browardschools.com

KIM BRYAN - ESE SPECIALIST
Kim.Bryan@browardschools.com

MAIN OFFICE 
(754) 323-4600

(754) 323-4685 (FAX)
 

ATTENDANCE HOTLINE
(754) 323-4602 



TESTING INFORMATION
MAKE-UP TESTING DAYS ARE JUNE 1ST - JUNE 4TH

7TH & 8TH-GRADE TESTING IS COMPUTER-BASED. STUDENTS SHOULD BRING
THEIR LAPTOPS FOR TESTING IF THEY ARE ABLE.

  

T H E  O F F I C I A L  G L A D E S  M I D D L E  S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R I S S U E  3 / / M A Y  2 0 2 1

T H E  O F F I C I A L  G L A D E S  M I D D L E  S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R I S S U E  3 / / M A Y  2 0 2 1

May FSA & EOC
Testing Dates

*ALL TESTING IS CONDUCTED THROUGH STUDENTS
FIRST PERIOD TEACHERS*



IMPROMPTU
ISABEL LEE TOM - RANKED 2ND PLACE OUT OF

ALL COMPETITORS
ANISHA GARG - RANKED 3RD PLACE OUT OF ALL

COMPETITORS
JEAYAN LOUISSAINT - RANKED 6TH PLACE OUT

OF ALL COMPETITORS
 

LINCOLN-DOUGLAS DEBATE
JESSICA WONG - RANKED 1ST PLACE OUT OF

ALL COMPETITORS!

Congratulations to all the Debate students who
participated in the DebateBroward Middle

School Championships!
Big props to the students who medaled at the

torunament.
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